
 

 

OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

The Management of the Sagicor wishes to advise the public 

that our St Kitts Nevis Agency will be closed for 

business effective Monday 30 March 2020 until further notice.  

• We remind our customers to utilize the timesaving payment 
options for life and health insurance, including: 
 

o Direct credit to Sagicor’s bank account                                                     
(at CIBC FirstCaribbean) 

o Online Banking where possible 
o Banker’s order 
o Post-dated cheques in the Drop Box (by the office door) 

 

• Please direct all queries to our contact center at                                      
1-800-744-7707 between 8:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. daily.  
 

• You may also contact us via email or visit www.sagicor.com                         
for website chat, updates and notices 

Stay updated via our social media accounts on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn 

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this time, as we all work together to 

keep our nation safe. 

 


